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FEB 8 1995

. Docket No.-50-341~

Th' Detroit Edison Company
~

e
ATTN: Wayne H. Jens

Vice President
' Nuclear Operations

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gentlemen:

This confirms our plans as discussed on February 8,1985, with you and
Mr. R. Knop of our staff to meet with you and members of your staff at
1:00 p.m. -on February 13, 1985, at the Femi 2 Nuclear Operations Center.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss your proposed resolution to NRC
findings concerning previously identified discrepancies between electrical
and . instrument and control drawings and the as-built configuration of the
Fermi 2 plant. Additionally the status of plant procedures will- be discussed.

We'will gladly discuss any questions you have regarding this meeting.

Sincerely,
,

srcdr/w
C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

~

'_.'cc: 'L. P. Bregni, Licensing
Engineer

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department

- DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
. Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public. Service Commission
Harry H.-Voigt, Esq.
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